Christmas Greetings to Alder Root Members,

2020 has been what can only be described as a unique and unprecedented year, certainly not
what any of us expected.

In May we were granted permission to be able to play again and we all very grateful to be able to
do this when many where still confined to their homes. Mike and Paul Lander did a fantastic job
on the course in preparation for the members to play.

We took on new rules of play when the club reopened, and the committee and I tried our best to
support the club and the members in implementing these changes in allowing us to play our
favourite sport.

The year has had many highs and lows, but for me personally, my best memory is my away day
at Upton by a Chester, which was a wonderful day and a fantastic turn out from the ladies. Thank
you to those that were able to come along.

I would like to say thank you to Paul Woodcock, you have done an amazing job throughout this
crazy year and the new pro shop is brilliant, you are a credit to Alder Root and we are lucky to
have you.

A huge thank you to Ray for all his hard work this year.

Lady President, Gill Chruszcz, the ladies and I wish you a much better 2021 and hope your year
is filled with a bit more fun and joy!

Wishing Brian Bennett and Maggie Hunter a successful and happy 2021 as the new Captains of
Alder Root.

Finally, to you the members, thank you for continuing to play, support the club and in particular
to Paul Lander. Your drive and determination allows us to still play and be members of our
wonderful club.

I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a HOOOappy New Year.

Lady Captain

Kristie Reid



